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The Corporation's Senior Corps grant application currently imposes a maximum character limitation for each narrative section. Based on feedback from grantees and application reviewers, we have determined that this limit is unnecessary and overly constrains the ability of some grantees, particularly those with complex or multi-component projects, to fully address the topics under each section.
